
 

 
POLICY & RECORDS ADMINISTRATION 9500 GILMAN DRIVE 
 LA JOLLA, CALIFORNIA 92093-0014 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TELEPHONE:    (858) 534-2552 
 FAX:    (858) 534-6523 
 
       February 3, 2016 

Monty Kroopkin 
mkroopkin@earthlink.net  

Dear Mr. Kroopkin: 

This regards your California Public Records Act request, dated November 12, 2016 requesting the following 
documents related to Groundwork Books, Che Café, Food Co-op, General Store Co-op, and Recycling Co-
op.: 

1) Master Space Agreement (MSA) dated August 4, 1993, between Regents/UCSD and UCSD 
student co-ops; 

2) Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) dated May 3, 1993, between Regents/UCSD and UCSD 
student co-ops; 

3) Any and all successor MSA(s) dated 1994 through 2005, between Regents/UCSD and UCSD 
student co-ops; 

4) Any and all successor MOU(s) dated 1994 through 2005, between Regents/UCSD and UCSD 
student co-ops. 

Attached, please find 130 pages of records responsive to your request.  Records regarding information 
relating to schematic drawings of the subject buildings have been redacted in accordance with Govt. 
Code §6255.  Schematic drawings contain safety and security details.  The University has an interest in 
ensuring the safety and security of its tenants.  The public interest served by not disclosing building 
schematics outweighs the public’s interest in such drawings.  
 
Although it is our usual practice to charge a copy fee of $.20 cents per page for documents produced in 
response to records requests as allowed by the California Public Records Act, it is UC San Diego 
practice to waive this charge at the discretion of the Director. In this case, we will waive the fee for the 
production of these documents. This waiver of fees is for this request only and may not apply for future 
requests. This completes your request. 
 
Please contact me with any questions. My direct telephone number is (858) 534-2552. 
 

Sincerely, 

                                                                              
       Paula J. Johnson  

Director 
Enclosure 

mailto:mkroopkin@earthlink.net

